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Seneca Family Practice Urgent Care Update

Seneca Family Practice Urgent Care Clinic will be open on Saturday (3/21/2020)
from 9am-noon. With that being said, they are following the same procedures as
we have been during the week. You will be screened, and your temperature will
be taken prior to entering the facility.

The NVCH physicians want to remind our community that this is Urgent Care
only. Urgent medical conditions are ones that are not considered emergencies but
still require care within 24 hours. They urge you to use your best judgement
during this situation. If you are experiencing a true emergency, please call 911 or
visit the nearest emergency room.

Also, Nemaha Valley Community Hospital has implemented a hotline number for
you to call if you are experience active symptoms of COVID-19 including a fever
of 100.4 or higher, a cough and/or difficulty breathing. If you are experiencing
any or all of these symptoms, please call our hotline number at 785-336-0399.



